
 

 

 

 

 
Re: Cleveland Bridge closure – temporary traffic measures 
 
Dear resident/occupier, 

You will recall from our letter in April, that following the closure of Cleveland Bridge 

some temporary traffic measures would be taken to manage traffic in a safe way.  

The first phase of proposed measures included temporary waiting restrictions around 

the junction of London Road and Toll Bridge Road/Mill Lane to help local traffic move 

more freely. 

Since the closure we have monitored traffic through this area and also listened to 
feedback about problems that are occurring on the road here, with the result that we 
now intend to take forward the temporary restrictions as shown on the reverse of this 
letter. 
 
The temporary restrictions will come into effect as of next Monday 19 July, with the 
introduction of a parking suspension in the designated areas as the first step. 
 
Once the restriction is in place, we will continue to monitor the area for further 
problems before deciding if further measures are appropriate.  
If you have any queries regarding this or other aspects of the Cleveland Bridge 
works please email cleveland_bridge@bathnes.gov.uk 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

Justin Reeve  

Communications Officer, Highways and Traffic 

Bath & North East Somerset Council      
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